
Lansing Township Board Minutes 

July 18, 2018 

Members Present:  Duane Mortensen, Gary Braaten, Steve Torgerson, Mark Ratigan, Diana Witt, Kris Allas 

Chairman Mortensen called the meeting to order at 7:03 p.m.  Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

Gary Braaten made the motion to accept the Agenda, Mark Ratigan seconded.  Motion passed. 

Steve Torgerson made the motion to accept the June 20, 2018 Minutes, Gary Braaten seconded.  Motion passed. 

Treasurer’s Report:  Mark Ratigan made the motion to accept the Treasurer’s Report, Pay Claims and Payroll, Steve 

Torgerson seconded.  Motion passed. 

Liquor License:  Gary Braaten made the motion to approve a temporary Liquor License for the VFW at the Meadow 

Greens golf tournament, August 3, 4, and 5, 2018 with no fee, Mark Ratigan seconded.  Motion passed. 

Election:  Steve Torgerson made the motion to approve election judges:  Kristine Allas, Duane Mortensen, Sue Thorpe, 

Charlotte Titus, and Sue Wollenburg, for the Primary Election August 14, 2018, Mark Ratigan seconded.  Motion passed. 

Zoning Report:  Duane Mortensen gave the report of several incidences including Holly Wallace, City of Austin contacting 

him regarding the Kehret annexation. 

Water/Sewer:  Bernie Boverhuis gave the report; water is good, no problems, repaired curb stop on 540
th

, 634,000 

gallons; sewer is good, final discharge 6/6-6/13, samples good, 23,000 daily; KLM to clean tower 8/6. 

Road Report:  Gary Braaten gave the report; Chloride finished 7/17 and to catch a couple more spots that were missed.  

Lansing Village construction on County Road 25 to start August 20; roads graded, gravel hauling is complete. 

Fire Report:  Duane Mortensen gave the report for the year from the Chief. 

Wellhead Protection meeting 8/8. 

Steve Torgerson made the motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:48 p.m., Mark Ratigan seconded.  Motion passed. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Kristine M. Allas, Clerk 


